
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 12:42 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Brett Hoeft

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This rate change will more than double my electric bill on a monthly basis!
I strongly urge the board to adopt a limit, as proposed, to the increased rate amount for those who are the most
greatly impacted by this decision.




